
 

 

 
Dear Pastors, partners, and friends in the ministry,  
  

January 2024 

Greetings and Happy New Year!  We 
continued to “Enlist and Educate” this past year by 
teaching at the Our Generation Training Center 
(OGTC), through Youth for the Gospels (YFTG), as 
well as visited Christian Schools and Colleges.  Many 
have responded and we look forward to seeing what 
God will do.   

 
In December, we finished another semester at 

the OGTC.  Several students finished their classroom 
work and are either now on, or shortly will be on their 

six-month 
internship 
working with a 
veteran 
missionary.  I 
am excited for 
these students 
as they take this 
next step in 

their preparation to be missionaries.  It was a good 
finish to the semester.  The rest of December was 
preparing for the Spring semester.   

 
We work with a great group of people and 

enjoyed some time of fellowship and celebrating the 
birth of Jesus with them.  The holidays were a busy 
time with outreaches and celebrations.  We had some 
wonderful 
services at 
Vision 
Baptist 
Church 
and several of us went out on Sunday afternoons 
throughout the month to share the gospel.  God gave 
us several good interactions.   

 
On the 22nd we flew down to Honduras to be 

with our youngest daughter Abigail, our son-n-law 
Joseph, and meet our new grandson, Thomas.  God 
truly has blessed us with our three grandchildren. We 
had a wonderful Christmas and New Year with them 

and Joseph’s family.  
The ministry in 
Honduras started by 
Joseph’s parents, 
Sam and Julie 
Hodges is amazing.  
God is really using 
these two families 
and many others to 
glorify His name in Honduras. Several were saved on 
Christmas day and one baptized.  I was grateful for 
the opportunity to preach at the Friday night married 
couple’s event.  

 
Please be praying about the China Goforth 

Tour coming up in June.  Maybe God would have you 
go?  If you are interested or know of 
someone who might be interested, please 
send to: 
https://visionforchina.org/goforth-china-
tour/goforthchinatour2024-inforequest 

 
 

Please note our new mailing address for all 
support/mail communications:  
 

Vision Baptist Missions 
P.O. Box 647 

Dawsonville, GA 30534 
 

Praises and Prayer Requests: 
• Praise God for all our supporters. 
• Praise the Lord for our new grandson. 
• Pray for the China Goforth Tour 
• Pray for more students (laborers) 

 
Thank you for your partnership! 
 

Sincerely in Christ,  
Ty and Rebecca                          

Pepperdine 
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